
        Dates to Remember February 29: School Council 7pm
March 5: Vaping Parent information Night 7-9 pm 
March 7-9- Little Women Performance 

March 8: Professional Development Day (no school) 
March 27: Parent Teacher Interviews 5-8 pm (gym)
March 29: Good Friday (no school)

Dear Laker families, 

It was wonderful to welcome our Lakers back into our halls after our winter break. This week started off with
celebrating our students who earned Honour Roll for their first semester courses. Congratulations to these students
who worked hard to achieve an academic average of 80% or higher in Semester 1. A photo of each grade has been
posted on our Facebook page.

Yesterday our staff and students acknowledged Pink Shirt Day by wearing pink and engaging in an activity in
Connect, organized by our Ethics class. Thank you to Mr. Payne and his students for organizing this meaningful
activity for our school. 

A big congratulations and well done to our Curling team who battled hard at Provincial over winter break. They
played well and were amazing Ambassadors of our school. 

We are thrilled to announce that our school has been selected to host the 2025 3A Girls Basketball Provincial
Tournament next March. A big thank you to Mr. Saik, Mr. Bell, and the parents that are already involved in organizing
this event. If you are interested in supporting this event by volunteering your time and/or with a sponsorship, please
connect with Mr. Saik at psaik@cesd73.ca

HJ Cody clothing is again available to order. You can place your order through your child’s quickpay account. The
order deadline is March 15th at noon.

Save the date for March 7, 8, and 9th! Tickets are selling fast for our drama production, Little Women. Tickets can be
purchased through your QuickPay accounts or directly in the office. Our students have been extremely dedicated in
rehearsing for this production since the beginning of the school year.

Red Deer Polytechnic (RDP) is hosting a Student for a Day Event on March 8th. Students will receive first hand
experience on campus and attend lectures taught by instructors and professors. For more information and to
register, click here. 

A School Council meeting is scheduled for this evening at 7 pm in Room 102. Parents are encouraged to attend to
learn more about our vibrant school community. Lastly, a reminder that we are hosting AHS on March 5 at 7 pm in
the Laker Support Centre for a conversation on vaping addiction, prevention, and cessation. 

Thank you for your continued support of our school community. Do not hesitate to reach out if you have any
questions.

Kind regards,
Alex Lambert, Principal
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Horizon Leadership
Conference  

Date: March 15th
Where: Olds
Time: 8am-3pm
Cost: $10.00

Grade 9-11 Students
interested in learning more

about leadership may submit
their name to Ms. Routhier. 

The keynote speakers are Jeff
Gerber and Maryanne Oketch.
We will be sharing ideas and
"Interact"ing with leadership
students from several other

schools.



Lakers can place orders starting February 27th 
until March 15th at noon.

HJ CODYHJ CODY
SWAG IS BACK!SWAG IS BACK!
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